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Children break up this
Friday 9th February for

our half term break.

Children return to school
on Monday 19th

February at normal
school time.

We hope that everyone
has a safe and restful

holiday. 
 

Our school photographer will be
in school to take individual and

sibling photographs on 
Tuesday 20th February

Wednesday 21st February 

After the children have their
photograph taken they will be

given a QR card to bring home.
The QR card can be used to
order any photographs you

would like to purchase.

REMINDERS
THIS WEEK

Year 4 Parental Workshops
Come and join us for our

Wider Curriculum Workshop!

Reception Parental Workshop.
Come and join us for phonics!

One parent only and no
siblings please!



Well done Teddy!
Teddy (Team Captain) and his
football team AFC Wulfrunians

recently played in the JPL
national finals at Compton

Wolves Academy and they won!
where the best teams from all

around the country were
competing.

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO...

Congratulations Toby!
Toby completed the Blue
Peter Reading Challenge

and received his Blue
Peter Badge!

 

Well done to our Year 6 Girls
Football Team.

Last Friday our team went to
play at the Wolverhampton
Wanderers Foundation Girls
football tournament and they

finished third. What an
achievement for their first

tournament together!  
 


